
May 1, 2000

NOTICE OF RULE STATUS

RE: Water Utility Rules - Submetering, WAC 480-110-255 (g)
 Docket No. UW-991634

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

Commission Staff is planning to present the CR-102 Proposed Rulemaking to the Commission at
its May 10, 2000, open meeting.  Enclosed is the draft of the submetering rule, WAC 480-110-
255(g), which staff proposes filing with the CR-102.  Interested persons may comment on the
proposed rule either at the open meeting or during the comment period allowed after the issuance
of the CR-102.

Thank you for your involvement in this process.  Your interest and participation is important. 
There will be opportunity for further comment as we move through the rulemaking process.  Any
questions or comments should be directed to Danny Kermode at 360-664-1253 or by e-mail at
<dkermode@wutc.wa.gov>.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN
Secretary

Enclosure


